
 

We welcome you to our… 
Kingstone and Thruxton 

Infant 

Easter Crafternoon 

 
Please come and join your child to enjoy a variety of 

Spring and Easter crafts in the Hall. 
 

Wednesday 20th March 
2pm – 3pm 

 
Due to the hall fire restrictions, our numbers are limited. We therefore ask that you make 
alternative childcare arrangements for any younger siblings. If this causes you any issues, 

please do get in touch.  
 

Miss Nicholas and the Infant Team.  


